“I find [the FAB] classes both interesting and fun. During this pandemic it has been a lifesaver, espe-
cially for someone alone, said Catherine Crowley. “Everyone has been friendly and helpful, leaving me
feeling cared for and appreciated.”

The fall session runs from Sept. 8 through Oct. 22, 2021.



